

West Camel Road Queen Camel YEOVIL Somerset BA22 7FF

School Office Tel: 01935 850345

Email: office@countessgytha.ppat365.org
Web: www.countessgythaprimary.co.uk

23rd April 2025

Dear Parents and Guardians,

The SCARF team will be visiting our school on Monday 28<sup>th</sup> April 2025 to deliver workshops as part of the school's Personal, Social and Health Education programme (PSHE).

The workshops were well-received by classes last year and we look forward to finding out more about the following matters in age and stage appropriate activities:

- Key Stage 1: children learn about keeping their bodies healthy, managing feelings, being a good friend and the safe use of medicines.
- Key Stage 2: children explore emotional needs, choices that can affect health and wellbeing, qualities of friendship, how to cope with bullying and the influence of friends.

Children will attend one workshop over the course of Monday alongside the peers whom they usually participate in PSHE lessons with.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Yours faithfully,

Mr David Gordon

Head teacher